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Questions & Answers 
 
Q1. Do you care with CMS the site is transferred to and is WordPress an 
acceptable platform for you? 
 
A1. The Regional District of Nanaimo is looking to the vendor community to 
propose a CMS and would evaluate WordPress as a possible platform if it is 
proposed. 
 
Q2. Who will be approving the project? 
 
A2. Regional District of Nanaimo Senior Management. 
 
Q3. In 2-3 sentences, what does your ideal solution look like? 
 
A3. Please refer to the RFP document for details. 
 
Q4. Is your team solely evaluating open source solutions or are you also looking 
into other WCM systems? 
 



A4. The Regional District of Nanaimo will evaluate all respondent’s submissions. 
 
Q5. What is your budget?  
 
A5. Please refer to Website Services Addendum No. 1. 
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